

## **Bullitt County Public Schools**

1040 Highway 44 East Shepherdsville, Kentucky 40165 Phone: 502-869-8000 Fax: 502-543-3608 www.bullittschools.org

TO:

Jesse Bacon, Superintendent 4

FROM:

Lisa Lewis, Director of Finance

DATE:

May 14, 2021

RE:

Kentucky Chamber Membership Renewal

We have been a member of the Kentucky Chamber since May 2014. As a member, the district receives member discounts especially with Kentucky Employer's Mutual Insurance (KEMI). KEMI is the district provider for Workers Compensation Insurance. The credit amount as a Chamber member is 10%. This is a significant savings on our premium amount. The membership amount is \$2,000. This membership amount offsets the savings discount. I ask the Board to approve the Kentucky Chamber Membership renewal.



Ms. Lisa Lewis

Director of Finance

1040 Highway 44 E

## Membership Renewal - Invoice No. 7722692021

464 Chenault Road Frankfort, KY 40601 phone 502-695-4700 fax 502-695-5051

**Date:** 4/12/2021

Original Join Date:

05/27/2014

Membership Dates:

05/01/2021 - 04/30/2022

KCC Federal Tax ID: 61-0405718

Please verify information at left and note any updates.

Remit to:

Kentucky Chamber of Commerce 464 Chenault Road Frankfort, KY 40601

(502) 869-8003 lisa.lewis@bullitt.kyschools.us

**Bullitt County Board of Education** 

Shepherdsville, KY 40165-6122

We want to assure you that the Kentucky Chamber's work in support of Kentucky's business community continues as we face this uncertain and unprecedented time. If you have any questions about your membership or need assistance in any way, please contact us at (859) 221-8813.

Company	Member Number	Due Date	Membership Dues
Bullitt County Board of Education	772269	5/31/2021	\$2,000.00
Chamber Action Fund			
Your voluntary contribution to the Chamber Action Fund is used in the public support on important business issues. Action Fund dollars	um -\$25.00		
Membership dues are not deductible as a charitable contribution. In comp			
Budget Reconciliation Act of 1993, 85 percent of your dues may be deductible as an ordinary business expense and are not allocable to lobbying activity.		Total Due	\$2,025.00 2000.60

## Please return this portion with payment.

Check #

Company  Bullitt County Board of Education		Member Number 772269	<b>Due Date</b> 5/31/2021	Membership Dues \$2,000.00	
	□ Political Education	OSHA			
☐ Health & Wellness	☐ Energy & Environmental	☐ Workers' Compensation			
□ Manufacturing	☐ Small Business	☐ Education & Workforce Dev.		Total Due	\$2,025.00
Pay by Check	Pay by Credit Ca	ard (select one)	VISA MasterCar	d American Exp	press
Amount: \$	Card#		F D-1-		

Signature (required)



April 12, 2021

Ms. Lisa Lewis
Director of Finance
Bullitt County Board of Education
1040 Highway 44 E
Shepherdsville, KY 40165-6122

Dear Ms. Lewis:

Thank you for your support of the Kentucky Chamber of Commerce. Your investment helps us promote business-led legislative initiatives. When Bullitt County Board of Education joined the Chamber on May 27, 2014 you made a direct contribution to developing and maintaining a healthy, vibrant Kentucky economy.

We want to assure you that as our nation and state continue taking steps to address the impacts of COVID-19 and we continue to **Restart Kentucky**, the Chamber's work on behalf of the business community continues. The Kentucky Chamber is dedicated to helping ensure a positive business climate. The Chamber has designed a "one-stop-shop" for businesses at www.kychamber.com/news/restartkentucky, which provides education, guidance, policy recommendations, and connects job seekers with employers.

Now is when the Kentucky Chamber needs your continued membership support more than ever so we can continue serving as the voice for statewide business and provide the resources necessary to help you and your team members.

Your membership renewal invoice is enclosed. If you have any questions about your membership or need assistance in any way, please do not hesitate to contact me at 502-848-8725 or <a href="kwolf@kychamber.com">kwolf@kychamber.com</a>. We have a lot of work to do and can't do any of it without your support. Thank you in advance for your membership contribution, we are proud to have you as one of our members.

Best regards,

Kelly Wolf

Senior Vice President of Membership & Development